An active teenager receives rehabilitation from a knee injury.

A grandmother in her 90s quietly passes away in one of our
hospice suites.

A senior suffers from a heart attack, and thanks to timely care, he
is now in cardiac rehab.

A lump is discovered through a routine mammogram and breast
cancer is treated.

These are the stories of Madison County Health Care System.
Every single day, life unfolds within the walls at 300 W. Hutchings
Street in Winterset and 125 W. 1stin Earlham. Little miracles
occur as “life happens.”

We are regularly reminded by grateful patients and their families
of how convenient and great it is to have this facility right here; so
close to home. A woman tells us she’s so happy she can bring
her husband here for therapy rather than having to drive to Des
Moines. We hear how wonderful it was for a mother to spend

her final days here; close to her family. Daily these scenes unfold
and our staff is there to help celebrate the exciting moments and
to provide counsel in the moments of quiet. We are so fortunate
to have such a capable staff providing the care our residents
deserve in a modern facility.

You are invited to be a part of our success by making an
investment in Madison County Health Care System. Your

tax-deductible gift will be used to help us provide compassionate
health care with excellence. Your gift, no matter the size, will be
used to invest in equipment and staff to help meet the needs of
our families, friends and neighbors. Your thoughtful contribution
stays right here in Madison County to be put to work making a
difference in the lives of our residents.

Health care close to home is something we should not take for
granted. Changes in the health care landscape have greatly
changed the way medicine is being practiced. Some hospitals
have been forced to close. Support by our local residents will
ensure the future of health care for the Madison County area.

It's that time of the year to show thanks, and we’re thankful for
area residents, who, since 1949, have supported the “hospital
on the hill.” It is because of this support we have been proudly
meeting the needs of area residents for over 65 years and look
forward to continuing to do so for many years to come.

Take a moment and join us by investing in our local health care
system and help us continue to provide those miracles each and
every day.

Sincerely,

Chris Nolte, Director
Public Relations and Development



